

Dear mr thuare Re: 2013/7242/P

I am horrified to learn that the developers of the athlone house site are again attempting to

gain permission to demolish it. Having being originally opposed to any development on the site it did appear to be more acceptable when safeguards were placed on the house. To now discover that an application has been made to knock it down is unbelievable. The view of the house is part of the heritage of our area and it doesn't thrill me to see it replaced with yet another White stone monster. I would like to register my opposition to this application. Yours sincerely

Angie chandler

23 bishops rd N6

